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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2O13'
this advisory is issued not for endorsernent as per DO 28, s. 2O01'

but only for the information of DepEd offrcials'
personnel/ staff, and the concerned public'

(Visit www. dePed. gov.Ph. )

III\IITATION TO PITRTICIPATE IIf BASIIETBALL COACIIII{G CLIMC

The L,GU of Lucena City thru the City Sports Department invites interested Coaches,

Tournament Managers, and Officiating Ofrcial of Basketball to participate in Basketball

Coaching Clinic on Jurre 24-25,2023 (Saturday-Sunday) it Quezon Convention Center,

Lucena City.

Please, be advised that attendance to the said activity should be voluntar5r, and

relatcd costs which interested participants may incur should bo at perronal erpeaso. They

are likewise reminded of the strict compliance with the Ttme-Oa-Tarl Pollcy and the Ifo

Dlrnrptlon of Cletlel Pollcy of the Department, as stipulated in DO 09, s.2OO5'

For more details, kindly see the attached communication.

06/ 16/2023
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"Creotlng Possibilittes, lnsPhlng tnnovotlons"

Address: sitio Fori, Brgy. TaliPan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Trunkline *: (042) 784-0366, (0421 754-0764, l942l 7 U-o397, (042t 7844377
Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph

website: www.depedquezon.com.ph

Date/Time:

By:

Drvlslol{ ADvrsoRY No. 0'f , g.2c,23
June 16, 2O23.
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June 09, 2023

SIR. ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA
Schools Division Superintendent
Quezon Province

Dear Sir Bautista;

We look forward to your favorable response and would highly appreciate your confirmation to allow
us finalize the arrangements. Should you have any queries feel free to contact us at 0936-942-
9344.

Thank you and God Bless
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Peace be with you.

The LGU of Lucena City thru the City Sports Departmenl will be conduc{ing a Basketball
Coaching Clinic to be attended by various sports personalities.

ln line with this, we would like to coordinate with you regarding the said event.

This is also open for Schools Sports Coordinator/Sports Committee and any willing participants.

Said event will be on June 24-25. 2023 to be held at Quezon Convention Center.

Sincerely yours,
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